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Comments: Attn. Amy Dillion

July 2, 2016

Amy Dillon, Forest Plan Revision Team

Colville National Forest

Colville Supervisor's Office

765 S Main

Colville, WA 99114

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a comment on the Colville National Forest Revision Plan. My concern is
about the ongoing attempt by the Pend Oreille County Commissioners' to take control of the portion of the
Colville National Forest that lies within the boundaries of our county.

We must protect our collectively owned public federal lands. Your jobs are made extremely more difficult
because there are a small number of people, including self-serving corporate interest groups, who want to extract
natural resources or privatize our public lands. It is my hope that your agency will be sufficiently funded and that
you know that far more people want to preserve the national forests and other open spaces in perpetuity. | have
talked with foresters and | believe Option 'P," if amended to allow the 21" log size limit to continue, is the best
option toward cooperation among all parties.

Thank you for all you do.

Please contact me with any questions regarding this submission, 509-447-2142.

Again, thank you,

Sincerely,

Joyce Weir

1001 Herbs Dr.

PO Box 973

Newport, WA 99156






